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The Permanent Council held a special meeting to receive the former President of El Salvador, His Excellency Francisco Flores.

The remarks by former President Flores, as well as the statements by the delegations of Ecuador, Nicaragua, Suriname, the United States, and Venezuela, are provided in the minutes of the meeting (CP/ACTA 1463/05).

The statement by His Excellency the former President of El Salvador was distributed as document CP/INF.5132/05.

�EMBED Word.Picture.8���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP13983E03�








_1174911486.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



